
 

 

 

ATTACHMENT NO. X-I            Spring Refunding for High School Parking 

Suggested Motion:                        Move to approve the Spring Refunding Plan for High School   

                                                      Parking  

Recommended Action:                 Approve the motion.  

 

 

Due to the extended closure of the school year from COVID, it is being recommended that the 

District look to partially reimburse families for high school parking fees.  

 

Parking Fees: 

119 students would be eligible for the refund of the 4th quarter parking fee.  The refund would be 

$25.00 for a total of $2,975.  If approved the checks will be approved and processed with the 

bills at the July Board of Education Meeting.   


